
 

 

January 16, 2025 

 

Dear East Greenwich Township School District Community,  

  

We are pleased to announce that Ms. Nanci Paparo has joined our district as the interim Child Study 

Team Supervisor. Ms. Paparo brings valuable experience as both a school leader and Child Study 

Team member to this role. We are confident that her knowledge, expertise, and passion for student 

services will be tremendous assets to our school community. 

Ms. Paparo will serve in this interim capacity over the next several months while we complete our 

search for a permanent Director of Student Services. This position became available following the 

December retirement of our previous Child Study Team Supervisor, Beth Ann Godfrey. 

Please join us in welcoming Ms. Paparo to our school community. We look forward to her 

contributions in supporting our students and staff during this transition period. 

We invite you to read Ms. Paparo’s letter of introduction below.   Thank you.  

  

Sincerely,  

Andrea Evans  

Mrs. Paparo’s Letter of Introduction 
 

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1HiidmF2R5jG2NMdtPoAb0vBsawWGIG95-_qDaZPFmTw/edit?tab=t.0

